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Classroom Highlights—KL 
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Diary Dates  
Term 1 

Newsletter 
Week 4, Term One, 2024 

22 February  Kindergarten—Meet The Teacher 2024 

23 February  Assembly 2pm 

4 March National Young Leaders Day 

6 March Zone Swimming Carnival 

8 March Assembly 2pm 

13 March  NAPLAN begins 

15 March Ride to school day 

22 March  Stage 1—NSW Schoolhouse Excursion 

28 March  K—2 Easter Hat Parade 2pm 

29 March—1 April Easter Long Weekend 

10 April  Colour Fun Run  

12 April  Last day of term 1 

30 April First day of term 2 
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Thank you to our fabulous staff for the excellent Swimming carnival. 
An especially big thank you to Ms Eagle who  
coordinated and organised this event. It was fabulous to see the stu-
dent’s resilience and determination despite the wet weather. The Dis-
trict Swimming carnival is on March 6. 
 
Last year we developed our guidelines on mobile phones and digital 
watches at school based on the new Department of Education policy. 
We understand that some parents need their child to have a mobile 
phone for after school  arrangements. However, students are required 
to give their phones to the teacher, between 9-3 on school days. Phones can be a distraction 
at school. Thank you to parents and students who have completed the student Technology 
(ICT) agreement.  
 
We have had some hot sunny days and children are required to wear hats in the playground 
to protect them from sun damage. School hats are available from the second-hand uniform 
shop open before school tomorrow morning. The wide brim hats are excellent as they provide 
good protection.  
 
Information was sent out in the class letter about expenses for events this year. Please note 
that information on each event will come out via SchoolBytes closer to the date of the event. 
We greatly appreciate parents and carers signing  
permission notes and making payment by the due date on the permission notes. Student as-
sistance is available for incursions and excursions. As funds are  
limited, this is done on a needs basis for those experiencing financial hardship. This is done 
confidentially. 
 
This year NAPLAN will take place for students in Year 3 and Year 5 from Wednesday 13 
March to Monday 25 March. An information sheet has been sent to Year 3 and 5 parents and 
carers. 
 
Congratulations to the new P&C committee nominated at last night’s meeting. Our wonderful 
P & C are holding a welcome BBQ on Friday 15th March after school, 4-6 pm. More infor-
mation will come from the P & C.  
 
Finally, this Friday afternoon we are holding our first assembly of the year in the hall. The 
new Student Representative Council (SRC) will receive their badges and Principal awards 
will be presented. 
 
Have a good week, 
Catherine Ryan 

Our Vision is that Bronte Public School is recognised as a high performing, creative, engaged and collaborative learn-
ing community, where individuality and diversity is valued, excellence is celebrated, and relationships are built on mu-

tual respect, kindness, responsibility and inclusivity. 

              Principal’s Message 
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Principal Awards 
Principal Awards recognise students’ social and academic achievements. They are presented  fortnightly at   

assembly and are counted towards a Book Award  (10 Gold Cards or Principal Awards). (Parents of students   re-
ceiving Principal awards and book awards are welcome to attend the assembly at 9am on Friday)  

 

K L  S Sloane R Micarone 

K M T Vaughan C Young 

K P L Hay-Handley E Crocket 

1 G M Painter C Perry 

1 K S Natoli O Wilcock 

2 FL H Mallett R Craig 

2 B M Jennison H Buxton 

3 O S Miller P Gomez 

3/4 E H Thompson S Darragh 

4 T J Gruia J Hines 

5/6 M V Lacroix M Scott 

5/6 B S Jennison B McKee 

Backstroke Swimmers 
For any swimmers that did not get to swim backstroke at the swimming carnival due to the storm 
- but wish to achieve a qualifying time for Zone - there is a swimming carnival this Friday night at 
Des Renford at 6.30pm. 
 
The carnival is hosted by the DRLC Maroubra Swimming Club in the indoor pool. 
 
Please let Jack know and he will arrange free entry in the 50m backstroke for any keen  

swimmers! 
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Classroom Highlights—4T  
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AP News—Curriculum and Instruction 
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Three-Way Interviews 
We hope you have booked in for a Three-Way Interview involving your child, parents/caregivers, and the 
classroom teacher.  
 

Three-Way Interviews provide a forum for teachers, students, and parents to acknowledge student  
progress and achievement while also setting literacy and numeracy goals to support all parties to work 
together to support the child's success at school.  
 

Three-Way Interviews have been proven to enhance a student’s commitment to learning.  
Students will be asked to reflect on their learning at school and student goals will be discussed. 
 

BPS will hold Parent-Teacher Interviews in Term 3 in the place of student led conferences. 
 

Please make a booking with your classroom teacher before or after school next week. 
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Pick Up Zone Instructions 

School pick up zone 
 

From 3pm Monday to Friday - Please do not have your car in carline idling before 3pm. 

Parents and carers who choose to use the ‘Pickup Zone’ will be asked to place the surname of the 
child on an A4 piece of paper either on the dashboard or in the passenger sun visor. 

Pickup zone Instructions - To make sure our students are safe we have developed a school pickup 
zone with a specific set of steps: 

• Enter Hewlett Street via Dickson Street. 

• The first car stops at the top of the pickup zone and subsequent cars pull in behind. Ensure the   
Real Lane exit and turning circle are kept clear.   

• Children are supervised and not allowed to exit the school gates until the person who has come to 
collect them has stopped safely within the pickup zone. 

• Only the students of the first three cars waiting in the pickup zone will be called and loaded. 

• Cars queuing behind will move up to the top of the pickup zone when the first three cars have 
driven off.  

Drivers must exit the pickup zone slowly and carefully, please exit by turning right into Read Lane. 
Drivers are not to leave their car for any reason. 

If your child/ren is/are not in the waiting area once the zone has started in the afternoon, you will be 
asked to move on and come back around. 

Teacher volunteers assist with the operation of the ‘pick up zone’, please be respectful and attentive 
to their instructions.  
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P & C News 
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Bronte’s House Points 
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BAC News 
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Community News 

https://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/recreation/arts_and_culture/youthartprize
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/factsheets/Pages/cryptosporidiosis.aspx
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Community News 

https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/articles/4414363793295-How-to-access-School-Bytes
https://artsunit.nsw.edu.au/local-arts-programs/metro-south-and-west-metropolitan-north/greater-western-sydney-public-schools
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